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Update 24.03.2020 Household Recycling Centre Service 

 

Although we are continuing to provide a household recycling centre service across 
the district, all centres will now be closed on a Sunday. 
 
We are also continually reviewing opening hours in light of rapidly changing 
events and may have to make further changes at very short notice.  
 
To support the continued opening of our Household Recycling Centres, we would 
request members of the public help us by: 
 
• Only visiting the centres where it is absolutely necessary. 
 
• Keeping heavier / bulkier items at home. Small loads will only be accepted. 
 
• Following the instructions of our staff at all times. 
 
• Not approaching our staff without following the minimum two-metre social 
distancing guidance. 
 
• Separating your waste before visiting any of our household recycling centres. 
 
If you have any queries, please email us at recycling@nmandd.org and we will 
endeavour to contact you as quickly as we can. Please monitor the Council’s social 
media channels to be kept informed of updates.  
 
Alternatively, you can also email us on recycling@nmandd.org 
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